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Upcoming Important 
Dates 
 

• March 18-19: Y4 OBV at 

school 

• March 20-21: Y5 OBV at 

school 

• March 22: Easter Fair and 

Open Day Event 

• March 31-4 April: Y6 OBV 

at Hạ Long 

At SIS we seek to nurture 

students who are:  

• Academic Achievers  

• Confident 

Communicators 

• Critical Thinkers  

• Technologically literate  

• Active and Responsible 

citizens 

Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a wonderful Tết holiday and a great start to the Year of the Snake! 

February has been a fantastic month, and we’re excited to share some key updates. 

WASC Accreditation – Confidence in Your Child’s Future 

We are proud to have received a six-year accreditation from the Western Association 

of Schools and Colleges (WASC) – the highest level possible. This confirms that your 

child is receiving a top-quality international education in a school that is: Academically 

strong, with a global focus and high standards; Trusted by families, respected by the 

community; Committed to excellence, critical thinking, and future readiness. 

Parent-Teacher Meetings, Open Day & Easter Fair 

Thank you to all parents who attended our Parent-Teacher Meetings – your 

partnership is invaluable. We also welcomed many new families at our Open Day on 

February 22, further strengthening our school community. 

Looking ahead, we invite you to our Easter Fair on Saturday, March 22! Join us for 

Easter-themed activities and a chance for potential families to experience our school. 

Feel free to bring friends who may be interested in enrolling. 

KinderWorld Vietnam 25th Anniversary – 25 Years of Trust, A Lifetime of 

Success 

To celebrate, we are offering scholarships of up to 25% for students enrolling in the 

next school year. Full payment must be made before 31 March 2025 (Conditions 

apply). 

We also have our School Fees Stability Scheme, allowing families to secure a fixed 

school fee rate for 2 to 6 years (depending on programme) with up to 20% discount 

(Conditions apply). 

For 25 years, families have trusted us to provide high-quality international education 

that builds confident, capable learners. If you know families looking for the best 

educational experience, now is the time to join us! Contact Admissions for details. 

Thank you for being part of our school community – we look forward to seeing you at 

the Easter Fair and an exciting month ahead! 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Paul 

 

 

 

 

VISION: To be an education institution of excellence from Kindergarten to University 
Foundation level combining eastern values with an international education to 
produce global citizens. 
 
MISSION STATEMENT: To provide quality education programmes in a creative and 
challenging learning environment, embracing innovative teaching pedagogies to 
empower every student to become a life-long learner. 
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Scan this QR Code to watch Y6L’s 

virtue presentation on Perseverance. 

  

 

Updates from the Deputy Principal 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Tết holiday! As we continue into Term 
3, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation to all parents who 
attended the Parent-Teacher Conferences and took the time to discuss 
Semester 1 results. We are incredibly proud of our students and their hard 
work. 

Looking ahead, Term 3 presents new opportunities for growth as we build 
on the knowledge and skills developed so far. If you were unable to meet 
with your child's teacher during the conferences, please know that you can 
still schedule an individual meeting at a later date or request an online 
meeting if needed. 

Students have now completed their Acadience Middle-of-the-Year 
assessments. Based on these results, students who would benefit from 
additional support have been identified and will continue receiving extra 
language support sessions throughout the term. 

This month, we also hosted our campus Spelling Bee. Congratulations to all 
our participants for their dedication and effort! A special congratulations to 
our three representatives who will be moving on to compete at the regional 
and national levels in the coming months, we wish them the best of luck! 

In light of our recent WASC accreditation, we want to take a moment to 
acknowledge and thank our entire school community for their dedication 
and support. This achievement reflects our collective commitment to 
providing the best possible learning environment for our students. As we 
celebrate this milestone, we look forward to continuing our journey of 
growth and excellence together. 

We look forward to an exciting and productive term ahead! 

Respectfully, 
Ms. Annie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perseverance is the ability to keep going despite 
challenges, setbacks, or difficulties. It means staying 
committed to goals, learning from mistakes, and pushing 
forward with determination. With perseverance, we 
develop resilience, overcome obstacles, and achieve 
success. The 6L students explored the virtue of 
perseverance highlighting its importance in overcoming 
challenges and achieving goals. Their presentation 
emphasized the value of resilience and determination in 
daily life, inspiring their peers to keep striving even when 
faced with difficulties. Well done, Year 6 International! 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese – Primary 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Spring has arrived, bringing with it a fresh and vibrant atmosphere filled 
with hope. SIS Van Phuc welcomed the Lunar New Year with joyful 
and talented musical performances during the 2025 Tet event. 
Students and teachers showcased their talents through cheerful 
melodies, creating a lively and colorful celebration. Tet at SIS is not just 
a festival but also a special opportunity for teachers and students to 
create lasting memories while preserving cherished cultural traditions. 
The year 2025 promises to be a new journey full of excitement, 
creativity, and success! 
 
Alongside their studies, the school continuously strives to provide 
students with opportunities to relax, explore their talents, and enjoy 
hands-on learning. In Year 4 art lessons, students demonstrated 
impressive skill by crafting clay paintings filled with themes of family 
love. Similarly, Year 3 students enjoyed experiential learning during 
Technology class, where they creatively designed their own rulers. 
While making a ruler might seem challenging due to the hard materials 
required, the unique and imaginative rulers created by SIS students 
truly reflect their creativity and enthusiasm. 
 
Over the past month, many exciting activities have taken place, 
encouraging students to express themselves and develop their 
strengths. The school remains committed to nurturing each child’s 
potential through love and knowledge. Thank you, parents, for your 
continued support, care, and encouragement, which empower our 
teachers and students to step confidently into the future. 
As we embrace the new year 2025, we wish all SIS teachers, students, 
and families a wonderful school year—one filled with learning, growth, 
and the confidence to shine brightly on the journey ahead! 
 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Huong 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese &  

The Head of Studies  - KIK 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
February at our school has truly been a month full of love, 

laughter, and exciting lessons! After the Tet holidays, our young 

learners eagerly engaged in new experiences and activities. 

 

This month, our KIK students learned all about different modes 

of transportation and the importance of road safety. They 

enthusiastically participated in role-playing activities and had the 

opportunity to showcase their favorite transportation-related 

items during their Show and Tell session.  

 

In Literacy, the students diligently practiced their writing skills, 

reviewing sight words and practicing word blending. They’ve 

made great progress and shown great enthusiasm in their task! 

 

The children also engaged in various activities to enhance their 

fine motor skills, while sparking their creativity, curiosity, and 

problem-solving. It’s wonderful to witness their growth and 

excitement as they explore the world around them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in your child’s learning 
journey. We look forward to another exciting month ahead! 
 
Best Regards,  

Ms. Hang & Ms. Diadem 
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Congratulations to our winners! 

They will be representing  

SIS @ Van Phuc in the  

Regional / National Competition 

on 18 April 2025.  

 
Years 3-5 Integrated Programme:   

Nguyễn Phúc Nguyên 
 

Years 3-5 International 
Programme:  

Đào Ngọc Diệp Chi 
 

Year 6-9 International 
Programme:  

Phạm An Nguyên 
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